

June 7th, 2023

Association of Prosecuting Attorneys 1050 Connecticut Ave NW #66015 Washington, DC 20035

## Letter of Acceptance: Columbus City Attorney Elevating Trust and Legitimacy for Prosecutors Project

Dear Ms. Gabriel Ibarra,

My office wishes to accept your generous award of \$5,500 to support activities related to our Association of Prosecuting Attorneys Elevating Trust Gun Safety Initiative.

We respect and value our ongoing partnership. Together we will continue working with the communities we serve to develop and deploy prosecution strategies that promote safety and trust.

Sincerely,

Zach Klein

Columbus City Attorney